
   

  
Memorandum 

 
TO: City Planning Commission  
 
FROM: Brett Lenart, Planning Manager 
 
RE: Draft Sign Ordinance 
 
DATE: May 19, 2020  
 
 
It is apparent that the draft version that was originally included in your packet was not an 
adequate summary of the proposed sign ordinance and related changes, as well as changes 
that have been discussed most recently toward adoption of a revised Sign Ordinance. 
 
My apologies on behalf of me and my team for this confusion.  Toward more clarity, I am 
providing the attached version of a draft ordinance.  This ordinance version begins with the most 
recent publicly published version of the ordinance from 12/13/19 
(https://www.a2gov.org/departments/planning/Documents/Planning/Ordinance%20to%20Adopt%20New
%20Sign%20Regulations%2012-13-19%20final.pdf), and annotates changes that were discussed at 
the subsequent working session, and additional recommendations. 
 
It also narrows a few outstanding questions for discussion of the Planning Commission that I 
believe can be resolved relatively quickly. 
 
Staff will deliberately walk through the changes for the benefit of the Commission and the public 
this evening.  Additionally, if you have any particular questions or points you want to ensure are 
addressed as part of the presentation this evening, please don’t hesitate to share them. 
 
Enclosure 
 
CC: Chris Cheng, City Planner 
 File 
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